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Comments: Thank you for taking public comments on this important issue.  I have visited and hiked Holland Lake

several times and that area is not ready for this planned expansion.  That area is small, simple and fragile,

without the infrastructure to support the proposed project.   And, more importantly, the needed infrastructure and

planned use will have significant, long term impact on the area.  At a minimum the USFS must conduct an

Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) that includes: impact on vegetation, Hwy 83 traffic issues, sustainable

water and wastewater, wastewater disposal, potable water disinfection/treatment, groundwater impact and

endangered species.

We cannot assume this project is safe is MUST be proven.  We cannot impact this area.

 

Please contact me if needed for any additional information.

duane day


